
Representatives of the Communications Administration of
Belarus took part in the 4th Annual CIS & CEE Spectrum
Management Conference

On December 16-18, 2020, the 4th Annual CIS & CEE Spectrum Management Conference was held in
a virtual format, which was organized by ForumGlobal and the International Telecommunication Union
(ITU).

Within the framework of the Conference, presentations were made by leading experts in the field of
telecommunications, discussions were organized on the topical issues: WRC-19, WRC-23, mmWave
bands, the digital divide, key spectrum bands (in low, mid and high ranges), future connectivity
networks, spectrum sharing, spectrum for verticals and much more.

Head of Telecommunications and Radio Frequency Spectrum Regulation Department of the Ministry of
Communications and Informatization of the Republic of Belarus Dmitry Korzun made a presentation
on the topic “Preparing for IMT2020/5G Deployment in Belarus”.

On behalf of the Communications Administration of Belarus, the Conference was also attended by
specialists from RUE BelGIE and RUE Beltelecom.
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